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Greetings to you in the loving name of our Lord and Jesus Christ.  
  

England was lockdown from last week and it will be remain up to further notice from the 

government because of Coronavirus 
 

We, I and Pastor Charles Webb and Scott with their wives, had a trip to Malawi the end of 

January.  Thank you for your prayers and support!  We are waiting on God to open doors for 

support.  I know it is hard to get support, but we trust Him in this matter. As you read the 

message below from Charles, may I ask you to pray for Malawi's mission?  
 

Pastor Charles Webb, assistant pastor of Cornerstone Baptist Temple, writes on February 1, 2020 

on his return trip back from Malawi, “Sitting here in Washington waiting on our last leg home, 

my heart is overwhelmed by what we watched God do this week. Things I would have told you 

could never happen; we watched with our own eyes and our lives will never be the same. We 

watched over 650 people accept Jesus as their personal Lord and Saviour, 14 called to preach the 

gospel and many other decisions that were made. Including decisions, we made personally. The 

new friends we have met; I feel like we’ve known them our whole life - Pastor Edwin Thera, Dr. 

Ronnie Mvula and many others. Thank you for all who prayed for our trip. The Lord has done 

abundantly above what we could have ever asked or thought.” 
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